
  VILLAGE OF HASTINGS-ON-HUDSON, NEW YORK 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
PUBLIC HEARING #2 

JULY 15, 2008 
 
 
A Public Hearing was held by the Board of Trustees on Tuesday, July 15, 2008 at 8:05 p.m. 
in the Meeting Room, Municipal Building, 7 Maple Avenue. 
 
PRESENT: Mayor Wm. Lee Kinnally, Jr., Trustee Jeremiah Quinlan, Trustee Danielle 

Goodman, Village Manager Francis A. Frobel, Village Attorney Marianne 
Stecich, and Village Clerk Susan Maggiotto.  

 
ABSENT: Trustee Peter Swiderski, Trustee Diggitt McLaughlin 
 
CITIZENS: Six (6). 
 
Mayor Kinnally declared the Board in session for the purpose of conducting a Public Hearing 
in accordance with the legal notice that appeared in the July 5, 2008 issue of The Journal 
News to consider the advisability of adopting Proposed Local Law No. 24 Amending the 
Zoning Code to Impose Limits on Development Coverage and Curbcuts, to Clarify 
Provisions Relating to Driveways and Paving, to Prohibit Portable Carports, and to Clarify 
Definitions of “Structure” and “Half-Story.” 
 
Mayor Kinnally:  This being a public hearing, anyone wishing to speak either in favor of or 
in opposition to the Proposed Local Law please come forward, give your name and address 
for the record. 
 
There being no public comment, I entertain a motion to close the hearing. 
 
CLOSE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
On MOTION of Trustee Quinlan, SECONDED by Trustee Goodman with a voice vote of all 
in favor, Mayor Kinnally closed the Public Hearing at 8:06 p.m. 
 
 
 


